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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
FIRST COMMERCIAL BUILDING /P.O. BOX 551/LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203/(5011 371-4422

October 22, 1984

JOHN M. GRIFFIN
Serwor Vice President

Energy Supply

BCAN198407

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washingtoh, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Licensing Personnel Changes

Gentlemen:
|

This letter is provided to inform you that Mr. J. Ted Enos has been
designated the Manager, Licensing for AP&L effective October 8, 1984. Mr.
Enos succeeds Mr. John Marshall, who was recently promoted to the AN0
Project Manager position. Mr. Enos' phone number (501-371-4376) remains
unchanged, as well as his NRC phone number, which has been provided verbally
to you.
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Mr. J.F._St31z/Mr. J.R. Millsr -2- Oct:ber 22, 1984

Effective October 19, 1984, Mr. Dale E. James-was designated the ANO-2
Supervisor, Licensing replacing Mr. Enos. Mr. James' phone number
(501-371-4448) remains unchanged. His NRC phone number will be provided
verbally in the near future.

We will be contacting you in the near future to arrange a meeting with you
to introduce our riew personnel.

Very truly yours,

' Y OZ Y
John M. Griff

JMG/JTE/ac
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